
 

 

 

12th January 2018  

Reception News 

This week  
The children have had a fabulous first week 
back and we have enjoyed hearing all about 
the childrens holidays.  
This week we welcomed Frankie Kemp into our 
class but also said farewell to Eva Dutczak. 
We wish her lots of fun in her new home and 
school.  
The children have enjoyed role playing in the 
shop and have practised their number 
recognition and counting as well as being 
encouraged to use the language of money.  
They have continued forming capital letters in 
handwriting and in phonics have started 
reading words with adjacent consonants at the 
end of words by extending real words such as 
“men” to make another real word “mend” or 
“ten” into “tent”.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Contact 

Dawn Osman (Reception Teacher): 
d.osman@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk  

01423 322208 

Next Week 

    
Our topic work this half term is focusing on 
the traditional tale “The Enormous Turnip” 
starting with learning a song to re-tell the tale. 
In maths we will be identifying different coins,  
talking about their similarities and differences 
and paying for items in the shop.  

 

 Friday 9th February  
School closes for Half Term  

 Monday 19th February 
Term starts 

  Dates for your Diary 

Reception Superstars  

    This weeks superstar of the 
week is Isla Anderson for her 
super story telling.   

Eddy the Teddy would like to go 
home with Frankie Kemp. He has 
settled straight into class routines 
without a fuss. He knows when to ask 
for help and is already becoming a 
good friend to many children.  

Eddy the Teddy 
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